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Registrations Open for GBC’s

74th Season
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It doesn’t seem very long ago that we were drifting
around on Closing Day. But here we go again!

The 2022/23 season will be the 74th year that the

Glendowie Boating Club has been encouraging boating
on the Tamaki River!

Come down and have some fun!

Please register now for the season. Go to
gbcyachting.org.nz and log in at the top right.

Season Start-Up

We’ll be holding a Season Start-Up event:

Churchill Club

cnr Riddell Rd and Glendowie Rd
Sunday 11 September

4pm to 6pm

Come and meet your coaches and fleet convenor. Tell
them what you want to achieve this year. We’ll let you
know what we have planned for the season, including
special events, opportunities for extra coaching and the
regattas that you can attend.

Opening Day

Opening Day is Sunday 18 September. Please be
rigged and ready for launching by 11am.

There are trophies up for grabs!

Over the last 12 years, the Opening Day trophy for Opti
Open has been won by a member of the Haslett family
(4 times), the Webber family (5 times), the Beauchamp
family (twice), and Lachlan Marker. But those families
have all run out of Opti-size siblings, so we’re looking
forward to engraving a new name on the Roberston
Cup this year.

GBC Sailors at Aims Games

Aims Games is New Zealand’s biggest sporting event
for intermediate school students. The yachting regatta
is a highlight for many of our young sailors.

At Aims, sailors represent their schools, not their clubs.
But we'll be keeping and eye out for GBC sailors in the
results.

So good luck to GBC sailors James Davies and Brooke
Cooper (and any others we've missed) who will be
competing at Aims Games in Tauranga next week.
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